35.

RISELAW STREET PARKING RESTRICTIONS

The Pedestrian Advocate reported on a proposal to improve visibility for children crossing Riselaw
Street at the Shirley Primary School entrance.

The Board resolved that parking be restricted at all times on the south side of Riselaw Street, along
the entire frontage of number 11 Riselaw Street.



